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INFORMATION FOR BOATERS ON WOLFE LAKE 
 

Professional signs will be installed at 3 boat launches 
 

 

The Wolfe Lake Association will be informing members and visiting boaters of 

some useful information - reminders to practise responsible boating and to 

clean, drain and dry all fishing gear and boats entering Wolfe Lake - to avoid 

spreading invasive species and diseases. We have done this in the past, 

primarily via laminated paper notices at the boat launch on 10th Concession 

Road. Those messages were in a real need of updating. 
 

Next spring (2024), brand new professional signs will be 

installed at the three boat launches on Wolfe Lake: on 

10th Concession Road, on Wolfe Lake Road, and at the 

south end of Wolfe Lake, on Westport Road (County 

Road 8). 
 

Thanks to the Township of Rideau Lakes and South 

Frontenac Township staff, two of the sites have already 

been prepped for us – one on 10th Concession and the 

other at the lake’s south end. We’ll install those signs next 

spring.  

The preparation of the remaining launch on Wolfe Lake 

Road will be tackled in the spring of 2024 as well and 

installed accordingly. 
 

Thanks also to Herlehy Home Building Centre for giving 

us a discount on the wood. 
 

From our side, Brian Manthey, Larry Arsenault, Bill 

Garland and Gord Moore volunteered their time and skills 

to design and build the sign structures.  
 

 

   FRIENDLY REMINDER ON MEMBERSHIP DUES 

     We rely on your support through membership dues and donations to help fund our ongoing project  

     and initiatives. If you haven’t yet sent in your 2023 dues, kindly consider doing so today, as we’re 

      behind on membership dues this year. On wolfelake.org you’ll find details on how to make your 

      payment to the WLAW. Thank you for your support! 
 

If you no longer wish to receive News Flashes from of the Wolfe Lake Association Westport, please 
contact us at: com-wolfelake@outlook.com to unsubscribe. 
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    WLAW volunteers at work! 
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